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Welcome to the Alden Ewell Free Library Association August newsletter! Our summer programs thus far have been very 

successful, despite the fact that the Brief Tour of the Universe program had to be cancelled due to a death in the 

presenter’s family. Our July in-library raffle (a Subway gift card—patrons need to check out at least 3 items in a single 

visit in order to enter) was very popular, with over 60 entries. Our August raffle is for a Save-a-Lot gift card and bag. 

As always, thank you for reading our newsletter; if you wish to unsubscribe, directions can be found at the bottom of the 

page. 

Upcoming programs (call or stop by for more information; download a flyer for all of the summer programs here): 

 It’s not too late to start on the Individual Summer Reading incentive programs for toddlers – teens—ask at the 

desk and turn in by Saturday, September 1 

 Chess Club/Board Game Night August 2 and 18 at 6 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room 

 Rock Yourself into Puffy Paint August 7 at 2 PM in the children’s room 

 Book a Technology Trainer August 8 at 1 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room (full—add your name on the wait list in 

case of cancellation or sign up for 9/12) 

 Lego Club August 21 at 6 PM in the children’s room 

 Science Fun August 23 at 6 PM in the children’s room 

 Share a Story with Sadie August 25 at 1 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room 

Association events: 

 Board of Trustees meeting August 6 at 7 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room—all members are welcome to attend! 

 Used Book Sale is scheduled to begin on Saturday, September 29 in the Book Sale Room. It will be open during 
the library’s regular hours; as always it will be a $5 bag sale 

Call to action: 

Are you willing to help out with our Used Book Sale? Organizing the books and setting up the room is a lot of work, as is 
manning the sale room on the first day of the sale. If you are willing to help out with set up before the sale or during the 
sale itself, let us know by replying to this email, stopping by, or giving us a call. 

 
View our online programming calendar here. 

Find our Association website here. 
Visit us on the Buffalo & Erie County website here. 

Alden Ewell Free Library • 13280 Broadway • Alden, NY • 937-7082 
Mondays/Wednesdays 9 AM – 4 PM • Tuesdays/Thursdays noon – 8 PM • Saturdays 9 AM – 2 PM 

 If you no longer wish to receive our newsletter, simply respond to this email with “unsubscribe” as a subject 
line. Thank you! 
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